
Advisory Opinion: P.A. In-patient Orders for Schedules III, IV, and V The Credentials

Committee recommended that the Board adopt the following Advisory Opinion: 

It is the opinion of the Alabama Board of Medical Examiners (Board) that an in-
patient order for a Schedule III, IV or V controlled substance, authorized and written
by a Physician Assistant who holds a current Qualified Alabama Controlled
Substance Registration Certificate (QACSC) and who is authorized to order the
scheduled drug pursuant to an approved QACSC formulary, does not require the
signature of the supervising or covering physician. 

The motion was adopted without objection.
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